
 
 
 

 

 

Grounds Corner 
 
SPRING PRUNING OF KNOCKOUT ROSES 
Next week, weather permitting, landscape crews will be pruning the Knockout Roses in areas of Central 
Sarasota Parkway and South McIntosh Road.  Please use caution around work areas.   
 
TURF REFURBISHMENT 
You will note small squared off sections of median turf in certain areas of the property, turning yellow/brown.  
This is a continuing program based on monthly inspection for replacement of areas infested with uncontrollable 
weeds before they spread further, thereby costing more.  Weather permitting, replacement turf is scheduled to 
be installed on Monday, June 8th.   
 
 
Special Notice 
 
SARASOTA COUNTY COMPREHENSIVE PLAN UPDATE CONTINUES 

The second cycle of the Comprehensive Plan Update is on the subject of Mobility, which started 
on May 4th and continues through June 30th.  This cycle’s topic areas include: bicycle and 
pedestrian networks, trails, traffic circulation, public transit, aviation, water transit and rail.  The 
county is holding a series of community workshops to gather public feedback on potential 
changes.  Mobility Workshops will be held on the following dates: 
• Wednesday, June 17th – 4:30-6:30pm  

Venice Community Center, 326 Nokomis Avenue S., Venice, FL  34285 
• Saturday, June 20th – 11am-1pm 

Sarasota County Administration Center, 1660 Ringling Blvd., 1st Floor, Sarasota, FL  34236 
• Thursday, June 25th – 4:30-6:30pm 

Morgan Family Community Center, 6207 W. Price Blvd., North Port, FL  34291 
 
 
 
 

 

 
ON THE RANCH NEWSLETTER – JUNE 5, 2015 

PLEASE DISTRIBUTE OR POST ON YOUR COMMUNITY BOARD. 
 


